
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

   

  
  

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, WEST BENGAL 

LIMITED DEPARTMENTAL EXAMINATION OF ELIGIBLE EMPLOYEES OF THE GOVERNMENT OF WEST 
BENGAL FOR PROMOTION TO THE POSTS IN THE WEST BENGAL AUDIT AND ACCOUNTS SERVICE, 

2022 
Advt. No. 10/2022 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

 Public Service Commission, West Bengal will conduct the Limited Departmental 
Examination of eligible employees of the Government of West Bengal for promotion to the posts in 
the West Bengal Audit and Accounts Service, 2022 on 16th , 17th & 18th August, 2023. The candidates 
are requested to download their e-Admit Cards for the examination from Commission’s website at 
https://wbpsc.gov.in and take a printout thereof on and from 07/08/2023. The admitted candidates 
will have to produce the printout of their e-Admit Cards at the allotted venue for appearing in the 
specified examination. No paper Admit Card will be issued for this examination by the 
Commission.   

 The candidates are also advised to take a printout of the e-Admit Card well in advance to 
avoid last minute rush. 

 In case of any problem in downloading of e-admit card, candidates are advised to contact 
Helpdesk (033-40585640) during office hours. 

 
Date- 29.07.2023                                                        By order of the Commission 


